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Jones, Harold SSkip)

From: Jones, Harold (Skip)

Sent: Monday, April 16, 2001 11:19 AM
To: 'Wendy Landes’

Subject: Garden Creek

| have read your recent e-mail to Ron Carlson of this office concerning Garden
Creek water and some spring water on your place.

| contacted Bruce Wheatley and Alan Christensen of your Water District also.

They teli me you have a spring source that brought water to your ground but

the ditch is either in disrepair or filled in. This of course would be a situation

you would have to rectify. Mr. Wheatley also mentioned that the spring was not flowing this year.

We talked further about the ditch that brings Garden Creek water through your place. The depth of the ditch sounds like it
is one of your concerns. As a water user you wuold be the responsible party to change that. You might consider a
temporary dam/diversion (usually canvas) or a relift pump. Perhaps the District can offer some help with equiptment next
season to modify the ditch.

Finally there was the implication of the unpaid assessment and Mr. Christensen said that can be paid off even though it is
late.

There doesnt seem to be an area where our Department would have any
authority to change your current situation.

If you have further questions please let us know.

Sincerely,

Harold W. Jones
Water Rights Supervisor




